
Friday 26th April 2024

Newsletter

What an exciting week we have had in school this week. Year 6 helped us to

celebrate St. George’s Day with a very interesting Class Worship. I was very

proud of all our children on Wednesday as we walked to church.

It has been a privilege to show round our new Governors and share with them

our future plans for Warton St. Paul’s.

This morning in Celebration worship some of our children shared their

achievements outside of school. It was great to hear about how William

visited BAE, Samlesbury last night and he made a stomp rocket! He was very

proud of his creation and shared this with us. The local Scout and Guiding

groups are great for children to learn new skills and meet new people.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Please remember your smiles on Tuesday

30th April for Class Photograph day!

Take care,

Mrs Dean

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Perseverance

The Christian Value we will be focusing on this half term is
Perseverance. This means to keep trying even when the going gets
tough. The children will be encouraged to have self belief in order to

keep on going and to speak out for what they believe is right.



Class Attendance for last week

Opal 96.88%

Pearl 92.94%

Emerald 97.86%

Topaz 93.6%

Sapphire 89.23%

Amethyst 83.33%



There are no birthdays this week!

Well done to our Star’s of the Term
Reggie, Brody, Constantine, Asher, Joseph, Nawar and Kody L

Congratulations to St. Andrew’s
for earning the most House Points this week!



REMINDERS FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE

Absences

If your child is absent from school it is important that you inform school as

soon as possible and before 8:45am. Please try and ensure your child is in school

every day … It really does make a difference!

Appointments

If your child has a medical/dental appointment during school time, please ensure

that a copy of the appointment card/letter is given to the school office IN

ADVANCE of the appointment date and advise the time you will need to collect

your child on the day of their appointment.

PE Kits Summer 2024

Polite reminder children must only wear school PE kit (no football shirts and

shorts allowed) on their allocated PE days. We are also asking parents to ensure

their children have a plain black sweatshirt/hoodie or zipper with black

joggers/leggings. These can be purchased from any high street

store/supermarket at a lower cost than any branded uniform/clothes. Children

will be allowed to wear trainers on their PE day. Please ensure all clothing items

are named.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please contact

Mrs Dean directly.



Mrs. Summerbell has kindly arranged another amazing SportsCool day for the

whole school on Monday 29th April 2024. All children are required to wear their

PE kits on Monday - white t-shirt, plain shorts, black pumps/plain trainers or a

plain tracksuit.

Tempest Photography will be in school to take class photographs

on Tuesday 30th April 2024. Please ensure that your child is in full school

uniform.

Join us on Wednesday 22nd May 2024 to watch Wish after school. Pick-up at

4.45pm. Tickets are £2.50 including a drink and treat via ParentPay.

Warton St. Paul's is now a cashless school and all payments must be made via

ParentPay, our online payment service. We strongly urge all parents to activate

their ParentPay account. Activation letters are available from the school office.

Please ensure that you have paid any arrears. Should you have any queries,

please email the school office wspoffice@cidari.co.uk

To keep up to date with everything that is going on in school, please ensure that

you have accepted your invitation for Class Dojo.

mailto:wspoffice@cidari.co.uk


Please follow us on social media

https://www.facebook.com/wartonstpauls

https://twitter.com/WartonStPauls

29.04.24 SportsCool Day

30.04.24 School Class Photographs
Sapphire Worship at 2.30pm

06.05.24 School Closed for May Bank Holiday

12.05.24 All Aboard Service at Church

13.05.24 - 16.05.24 KS2 SATs Week

22.5.24 Film Night

23.05.24 Sports Day at 1.15pm

24.05.24 Life Education Visit

24.05.24 School Closes for May Half-Term at 3.15pm

06.06.24 School Reopens for Summer 2 at 8.45am

06.06.24 September 2024 New Starters Parents’ Meeting

09.06.24 All Aboard Service at Church

10.06.24 Phonics Screening

11.06.24 National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP)

01.07.24 September 2024 New Starters Stay & Play

04.07.24 Carr Hill High School Experience Day

08.07.24 September 2024 New Starters Stay & Play

10.07.24 Year 6 End of Production 1.30pm and 5.00pm

11.07.24 Borwick Hall

14.07.24 All Aboard Service at Church

15.07.24 September 2024 New Starters Stay & Play

https://www.facebook.com/wartonstpauls
https://twitter.com/WartonStPauls


16.07.24 EYFS Graduation

22.07.24 Leavers Service for Year 6

23.07.24 School Closes for Summer at 1.30pm


